
 

All of the Management & Staff at 

Laboratory Systems Group would like 
to thank you for your continued      

support throughout 2023 

 

Our Lilydale Office will close from:- 

 

12 noon Thursday 21st December 2023 

 

& 

 

Re-open for business on:- 

  

8.30am Monday 8th January 2024 

 

~ 

We wish you and your loved ones a  
wonderful, safe Christmas and             

a happy New Year 
~ 

 

If emergency assistance is required during this period 
please call  0404 587 510 


